UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
OFFICE OF INVESTIGATIONS FIELD OFFICE, REGION |
475 ALLENDALE ROAD
KING OF PRUSSIA, PENNSYLVANIA 19408

March 13, 1990

The Honorable Samuel A, Alito, Jr,
United States Attorney

District of New Jersey

502 Federal Building

970 Broad Street

Newark, New Jersey 07102

Re: Radiation Technology, Inc.
Case No, 1-89-006; District of New Jersey

Dear Mr, Alito:

Enciosed, for whatever action you deem appropriate, is the NRC's Office of
Investigations' Supplemental Rep~ct of Investigation No, 1-89-006S, relative
to the captioned case, The original report (1-89-006) was forwarded to your
office by letter dated February 16, 1950, by Lawrence Lippe, Chief, Genera)
Litigation and Lega) Advice Section, Criminal Division, U.S, Department of
Justice, for your consideration, review and prosecutive determination.

The enciosed report contains acd“itional irformation provided by the former
Rediation Safety Officer of Radiation Technology, Inc.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please feel free to contact
Ernest P. Wilson, Investigator, Region I, or myself at (215) 337-5308,

Sincerely,

Nl

Chester W, White, Director
0ffice of Investigations
Field Office, Region 1!
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As stated
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